Fw: File A20-24-PC

## Taya Taraba < Taya. Taraba@portcolborne.ca>

Fri 8/9/2024 2:18 PM

To:Diana Vasu < Diana. Vasu@portcolborne.ca>



Taya Taraba
Temporary Planning Technician
City of Port Colborne



www.portcolborne.ca

66 Charlotte Street
Port Colborne, ON L3K 3C8
Phone 905-228-8124

Email Taya. Taraba@portcolborne.ca

## "To provide an exceptional small-town experience in a big way"

This message, including any attachments, is privileged and intended only for the person(s) named above. This material may contain confidential or personal information which may be subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Any other distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone, fax or e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from us, including any attachments, without making a copy.

From: Melissa Bigford-Lofquist

**Sent:** Friday, August 9, 2024 2:17 PM

**To:** Taya Taraba <Taya.Taraba@portcolborne.ca> **Cc:** Denise Landry <Denise.Landry@portcolborne.ca>

**Subject:** File A20-24-PC

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

## Taya or Denise

Can you please send me the planning's division report for this minor variance application File A20-24-PC. I have major concerns about the application stating that it is only a minor variance in height considering construction of the garage has already been completed! Is it a garage or a future dwelling as it is larger than the house on the property? Why were building permits not issued before construction started and how are they allowed to just get a variance after the building has been erected? Were any penalties applied for not getting proper permits before construction started?

Thank you, Melissa